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NOTICE TO OPERATORS 
NTO 2021-07 

November 8, 2021 

NEW ADDRESS FOR CALGEM HEADQUARTERS AND  
NORTHERN DISTRICT SACRAMENTO OFFICE 

The California Geologic Energy Management Division (CalGEM) Offices in Sacramento 
are moving to a new location that opens on Wednesday, November 10, 2021. 

The new CalGEM Headquarters Office will be located at: 

715 P Street, MS 1803 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

The new CalGEM Northern District Sacramento Office will be located at: 

715 P Street, MS 1804 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Mail and overnight packages mailed to the 801 K Street address will be forwarded to 
the new building location.  Please visit 
https://www.conservation.ca.gov/calgem/contacts for phone number and email 
information.  If you have any questions, please contact us at 
CalGEMSupport@conservation.ca.gov.  

 

Uduak-Joe Ntuk 
State Oil and Gas Supervisor 
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